ANNOUNCEMENT:

ABOUT OPEN COMPETITION

This text of the announcement has been approved by the evaluation committee

By the decision No. 2 of Dectember 27, 2021
                                                          Procedure code: ՀԱԿ-ԳՀԱՊՁԲ-ՏՐԳՐԿՀ/21      

The client is "National Cinema Center of Armenia" SNCO, which is located in Yerjan Teryan 3A announces quotation, which is carried out in one stage.

As a result of this procedure, the selected participant will be offered to sign a contract for the supply of office furniture (hereinafter referred to as the contract).

          According to Article 7 of the RA Law on Procurement, any person, regardless of whether he / she is a foreign natural person, organization or stateless person, has an equal right to participate in this procedure.

The conditions presented to the persons not entitled to participate in this procedure, as well as to the participants, are defined by the invitation of this procedure.

The selected bidder is determined from the number of bidders who submitted bids evaluated as satisfactory on non-price terms, on the principle of giving preference to the bidder with the lowest bid.

In order to receive the invitation to the procedure on paper, it is necessary to apply to the customer before 12:00 on the 7th day from the date of publication of this announcement. Moreover, in order to receive an invitation in paper form, the customer must submit a written application. The Client shall provide the paper invitation on the first working day following the receipt of such request free of charge.

In case of request for electronic invitation, the customer shall provide the invitation free of charge during the working day following the day of receiving the application.

Not receiving an invitation does not restrict the participant's right to participate in this procedure.

Applications for participation in this procedure must be submitted in Yerjan Teryan 3A, by documentary document until 12:00 on the 7th day from the date of publication of this announcement.

In addition to Armenian, applications can also be submitted in English or Russian.

The applications will be opened in Yerjan Teryan 3A, "2022", "January", "5" at 12:00.

Complaints regarding this procedure should be submitted to the Procurement Complainant, c. Yerjan, Melik-Adamyan str. 1 address. The appeal is carried out in accordance with the procedure established by the invitation of this tender. A complaint in the amount of 30,000 (thirty thousand) AMD is required to file a complaint, which must be transferred to the "900008000482" treasury account opened in the name of the Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Armenia.

For more information on this announcement, please contact the evaluation committee secretary Ani Tiraturyan

Phone 033337503

Email anitiraturyan2626@mail.ru

Customer SNCO "National Cinema Center of Armenia"
